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Dear Anthea, 

Response to ESB Interoperability Policy - Consultation Paper 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Energy Security Board’s (ESB’s) Interoperability 

Policy – Consultation Paper (the consultation paper). 

The comments set out in this letter reflect the views of the Energy and Water Ombudsman 

Queensland (EWOQ) and the Energy & Water Ombudsman South Australia (EWOSA). We are the 

industry-based external dispute resolution schemes for the energy and water industries in 

Queensland and South Australia. 

We support the intent to establish clear and future-ready frameworks and an Interoperability roadmap 
for consumer energy resources including future standards related to electric vehicle supply equipment 
and behind the meter interoperability as well as cyber considerations.   

 

We acknowledge a range of technical standards will be required to effectively serve consumers’ 
interests as the electricity system incorporates greater market participation by consumer energy 
resources and this work is commencing with the AEMCs review of CER technical standards and 
AER’s flexible export consultation paper.  

 

We acknowledge and welcome the reforms and the broader approach to the Implementation Plan, 
which is strongly grounded on ensuring a fit-for-purpose protections framework that improves 
experience for all customers.  

As industry ombudsman schemes, we recognise the need to ensure appropriate consumer 

protections are available for new energy products and services and are supportive of proposals that 

will improve outcomes for energy consumers. 

We have collectively reviewed the Consultation paper and have provided responses below. 

  








